
        

December 7, 2004

-News Conference-

Northeastern Illinois University and the University Professionals of
Illinois Reach a Tentative Contract Agreement

CHICAGO -- Northeastern Illinois University administration and the

University Professionals of Illinois Local 4100 have reached a tentative

contract agreement.

A news conference will be held at 7 p.m. tonight, Tuesday, December

7, in the Golden Eagle Room of the Student Union Building on the

Northeastern campus.

University and union representatives, Senator Ira Silverstein, and the

Reverend Senator James T. Meeks will be present.
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